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Saint John, NB

Misti Campbell
Thank you,

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Please do not award a 25 year licence to ensure public safety and corporate responsibility.

relevant to the political instability of this day and age. This is not a time to lengthen contracts.
at the uranium mining sites, unresolved radioactive waste management, etc.) now includes a legitimate risk of security 
irresponsible. Under the circumstances of today, many of the detriments that have always been (accidents on site and 
technology and worsening weather conditions, having a 25 year contract for the Lepreau Nuclear Power Plant would be 
responsible and transparent workings, and fiscal and environmental efficiency. With the rapid exponential change in 
I am not in favour of a 25 year contract and would suggest the maximum time for renewal be 5 years in order to assure 

(25 years).
I am a member of the public concerned about nuclear energy, nuclear waste, and the length of this suggested contract

renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the licence 


